
 

 

Avista Corp. 

1411 East Mission   P.O. Box 3727 

Spokane, Washington  99220-0500 

Telephone 509-489-0500 

Toll Free   800-727-9170 

 

January 3, 2017 

 

VIA: UTC Portal 

 

Steven V. King 

Executive Director and Secretary 

Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 

1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive S. W. 

P.O. Box 47250 

Olympia, Washington  98504-7250 

 

Dear Mr. King: 

 

RE: Docket UE-160773- Avista Utilities Revised Energy and Emissions Intensity Report 

 

In compliance with WAC 480-109-300, “Energy and emissions intensity metrics”, Avista Utilities (dba 

“Avista” or “Company”) submitted its Energy and Emissions Intensity Report for calendar year 2015 on 

June 1, 2016.  As a result of discussions with Commission Staff, the Company hereby submits a revised 

version of its report for calendar year 2015.  The revised report updates the emissions profiles for sales 

from unknown resources with the average emissions of Avista’s known resources for each year, instead 

of using the default number for unknown resources issued by the Department of Commerce.  

 

Included with this revised filing are the Company’s “Confidential” workpapers supporting the report.  

These workpapers should be treated as CONFIDENTIAL per WAC 480-07-160 and RCW 80-04-095.  

Given the voluminous and electronic nature of these workpapers, they are being provided in electronic 

format only.   

 

If you have any questions regarding this information, please contact John Lyons at 509-495-8515 or 

myself at 509-495-4975. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

/s/Linda Gervais// 

 

Linda Gervais 

Senior Manager, Regulatory Policy 

linda.gervais@avistacorp.com 

mailto:linda.gervais@avistacorp.com

